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Discharge Advice for Patients 
 

St. Paul’s Eye Unit  
 

 

This information sheet is to help answer the most frequently asked 
questions and provide advice for any worries you may have. 
 

• Your consultant’s name is………………………………………… 
 

• If you think your condition is slowly worsening, please contact 
your family doctor (GP).  Tell your GP the name of your 
consultant. 

 

• If you have severe pain or sudden loss of vision, please 
contact the Eye Emergency Department at St. Paul’s Eye 
Unit for advice: 

    Tel: 0151 706 3949 
 Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 3949 
 

Please tell the person you speak to the name of your consultant. 
 

• If you have been prescribed medication, please make sure you 
complete the course as directed.  If you need a repeat 
prescription, please contact your GP. 

 
Additional Comments 
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………… 
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St. Paul’s Eye Appeal 
 
Supporters of our work make an extraordinary difference to those 
affected with sight problems by helping our specialist doctors, 
nurses and researchers discover new treatments. 
 
If you would like to know more about our work, would like to make a 
donation or want information about leaving a legacy please ask 
your nurse or doctor for details.  

 
Alternatively Telephone: 0151 706 4291  
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 4291 
Or visit www.eyecharity.com  
 
Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the 
future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your 
outpatient appointment you will receive a text asking if you would 
recommend our service to others. Please take the time to text back, 
you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. 
Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
 

 
Author: St Paul’s Eye Unit 
Review Date: March 2026 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 



Royal Liverpool Hospital and Broadgreen Hospital                             GPI 21 V2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


